
I’m in complete support of HB 2509!  Please move forward to vote this bill out of Committee to the 
Senate floor for a vote. As a resident of Seaside I see the damage single use plastic bags are doing to our 
environment. This bill can make a huge impact on reducing continued damage. Thank you for your 
efforts to help.  
 
Thanks, 
Kathleen Macdonald 
Seaside, Oregon 
 
Sent from thin air! 
 
 
 


